
 

 

       B. Braun Medical Inc. 
          824 12th Avenue 
          Bethlehem, PA  18018-0027 
          Telephone      610-691-5400 
          Fax:     610-997-4049 

May 4, 2022 
 

RE: Product Code SL-2010M2096 Dialog Streamline Label Change 
 

Dear Valued B. Braun Customer, 
 

B. Braun Medical Inc. is releasing Streamline bloodlines from a secondary manufacturing site beginning May 
2022. This letter is to provide you with a summary of the changes and to make you aware that no ordering 
changes need to be made on your part and the product is the same. If you order SL-2010M2096, you may 
get SL-2010M2096A and if you order SL-2010M2096A, you may receive SL-2010M2096. 

We will have a mix of the old label/box and the new label/box. The new label that you may see on the 
product will have an A at the end of the product code as indicated by the yellow arrow in the graphics 
below.   

 Product Code SL-2010M2096:  Current label and box you are currently ordering. 

 Product Code SL-2010M2096A: New product label. The A only indicates it is from a different 
manufacturing site. The new label and box will look like the graphics below. 
 

Saline line tag: 

 
New Box: (No changes in quantity) 

 
 

Please feel free to contact our customer service for any questions you may have at 1-800-848-2066. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Lisa Hedin 
Product Director, Avitum 
B. Braun Medical Inc. 


